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SKERRIES NEWS MARCH 18, 2022

You are invited to a Community Tree Planting Workshop at 
Skerries Town Park, Saturday 26th March 10am

 Residents and community groups of Skerries and the locality are invited to participate in a tree planting workshop 
at Skerries Town Park as part of National Tree Week 2022. This will include a tree planting demonstration where all 

participants are encouraged to get involved in tree planting on the day – so please bring wellies and clothes you are not 
afraid to get a little muddy! Spades will be available for use on the day or participants can bring their own.

The workshop will be led by Dale Treadwell of naturallywild.ie. Dale is a well known ecologist who works on various 
initiatives and projects with primary schools in association with Crann and the Heritage in Schools Scheme.

10am 
Assemble at Skerries Mills car park which is a short walking distance from the tree planting 

location (parking and facilities are available)

10.15am – 11.30am 
Tree Planting Workshop led by Dale Treadwell at the location indicated on 

the map, access via Miller’s Lane.

Mayor of Fingal County Council Cllr Seána Ó Rodaigh and Fingal County Council staff will attend the event.
For further information contact customercareunit@fingal.ie

A limited supply of trees will also be available on the day - free for households and community groups to take home.

The event will coincide with the launch of Fingal County Council’s new ‘Forest of Fingal, A Tree Strategy for Fingal’. 
Details will follow during National Tree Week.


